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David Barthelmy

From: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. <dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com> on behalf of Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
<dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 29, 2015 5:48 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: New Update/New Auction

 

You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Weinrich Minerals, Inc. Please confirm your 
continued interest in receiving email from us.  
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

 

 

 

 

We continue to add new specimens to the website.  Look for new material 

every day.  Important note: if you register on the site, it will allow you to save 

your searches.  It will also allow you to be notified should we add something 

to the website, in the future, that matches your search. 

 

100 new specimens have been posted for this week's auction.  Highlights 

include: 

 

* a wonderful Pakistani aquamarine cluster 

* pink rhodochrosite from Peru 

* nice barite from Sardinia 

plus many others. 

   

Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 

Dan & Diana Weinrich, owners 

 

 http://weinrichmineralsinc.com 

   

 

 

 
   

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

This email was sent to dbarthelmy@webmineral.com by dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com |    

Rapid removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy. 
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Dan Weinrich Minerals | P.O. Box 425 | Grover | MO | 63040 

   

 


